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Friday, 6 May 2022 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

 Congratulations to Azul Class for a weekly attendance of 96.37% 

Weekly Class Achievers 

On Monday 9th May, we will be celebrating the achievements of the following children for being this 

week’s achiever. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Ruby Yellow Whole 

Class 

Verde Noah Azul Ellie 

Red Arlo Blue Olivia Amarillo Ida Morado Albie 

Green Penelope Orange Sadie Rosa Noah Rojo Lydia 

I am sure you will join me in congratulating the children above on their amazing effort and success 

this half term.  

 

PE Report 

Sports Hall Athletics 

After weeks of hard work, the Year 5/6 Sports Hall Athletics Team competed in the 

District Finals. They worked exceptionally hard throughout and finished in 5th Place. All 

of the team were fantastic ambassadors for our school and represented the school 

brilliantly.  

 

Boys Football vs Annesley  

This week saw the return of the boy's football team and after a really impressive 

performance, we produced a 6-0 win. Goals came from: Bobby x 4, Theo and Daniel.  

Ben put on a Man of the Match Performance. Their hard work has certainly paid off 

with this exceptional performance.  

 

Packed Lunches 

We are seeing an increasing number of sweets and chocolate bars in lunch boxes. 

Can I please remind all parents and carers, who send their children with packed 

lunches, that these should contain healthy items, that are low in sugar.  

 

 

 

 

 

http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood


 

 

Football Card 

Unfortunately, we have had to make the decision to ban football cards for years 5 & 6 

until the end of this half term. This is due to the disrespectful behaviour and the number 

of issues these cards are causing. Should any year 5/6 child be found to have the cards 

in school after today, they will be confiscated and banned for the rest of the year. Please 

ensure your child does not bring them to school. 

  

Queens Jubilee Celebrations  

If you are looking to celebrate the Queens Jubilee in some way, the Paviors RFC are 

holding their president’s day on the 21st May. Please see the flyer attached for more 

information and support the event if you are able to.  

 

 

Mr Seeley 

Head Teacher 

 

 


